
Hello 2B,  

I hope that you are all staying safe and well at home with your 

families. I have missed seeing you all in class and watching you all 

learn and grow, but hope that you are all enjoying the time at home 

and spending quality time with your families. You had all worked so 

hard and were making super progress during this year. 

I’m sure you are all working hard and I hope you are enjoying the 

lessons and activities we are sending. I have loved seeing some of the 

amazing rockets you have made and reading the messages about 

super Maths work being done. If you haven’t sent a picture of your 

creations or a message to me yet it would be lovely to see them! 

Send your email to hello@gig-mill.dudley.sch.uk and make sure you 

put Y2 in the subject box. 

As well as completing the work, I hope you are taking the 

opportunity to play lots, making up new games and using your 

imaginations to be creative. It really is a great chance to learn about 

things you are interested in and design and make artwork and crafts. 

I’ve been trying to learn new songs to play on the guitar, are there 

any new skills you have learnt? 

Even though we are limited to the amount of time we can go outside 

I hope you are all exercising and keeping active at home, remember 

there are lots of great workout videos and yoga lessons to inspire 

you! 

Hopefully we will all be together again soon. 

 

Stay safe and keep smiling  

Mr Bottoms ☺  
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